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Subject: EUTube

The Commission has recently begun distributing information via EUTube, which is very much to be 
welcomed.

However, the video clips shown do not have subtitles in at least the major official languages. This is 
denying disabled people, and in particular the deaf, access to EUTube.

To what extent does this contravene the principle of non-discrimination?

Above all in this, the year of equal opportunities for all, taking appropriate steps in this connection 
would send out a positive signal.


